CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
PLANNING GROUP

TRANSPORTATION DIVISION
Interoffice Correspondence

October 23, 1987 Reference #: O04ll+

TO: James Fink, Principal Engineer, Hydrology/Special Projects, Planning
Group, Public Works Department

FROM: George Meador, P.E., Transportation Division Manager, Planning Group,
Public Works Department

SUBJECT: REVISED SEPTEMBER 1987 PHASE II DEVELOPED CONDITIONS REPORT OF AMDS

The Transportation Division of the Planning Group of the Public Works
Department has reviewed the subject document and has the following comments:

Section 14.1 and 14.2

Any reevaluation of the '"one water-free lane'" and '"no flows crossing
arterials at intersections'" criteria should be viewed in the context
of the urban area and not limited to the study area of the subject
project.

Section 14.2 and 15.0

Tab I map page references should be included for each of the ten
flow crossing instances, five flow crossing mitigation project
(Section 14.2) and for areas concluded to experience the most severe
flood impacts (Section 15.0).

Please advise if additional information is needed.
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